20th October 2011

Dear Mr McAulay,

Just a short note to say many thanks for the superb service your company provided in designing and installing our new ensuite shower/bathroom.

We are exceptionally pleased with the end result. The work was carried out on schedule by your highly professional team, who greatly impressed us with all aspects of the work. Apart from the high quality of work performed, they were also extremely polite, tidy and very helpful.

We would have no hesitation in recommending your company to others and you can be assured that we will be calling on you again when we come to upgrading our other bathroom.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

Ian and Alison Strachan